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INFORMATION RELEASE 

Missing Boater’s Body Found 
 
The Solano County Coroner’s Office has confirmed the identity of a body found floating in the Suisun Bay is 

that of missing boater, Daniel Calderon. Calderon went missing the night of January 23, 2016 during a fishing 

trip.  

On Friday, March 5th, 2016 shortly before 6:30 pm, a fisherman notified Solano Dispatch of a possible body 

floating in the water near the Suisun Reserve Fleet. The Solano County Sheriff’s Office Marine Patrol unit, 

Coroner’s Investigators, and the U.S. Coast Guard responded to the area and recovered the body of a deceased 

male. An autopsy was conducted and the cause of death is undetermined pending toxicology results. 

The investigation into Daniel Calderon’s disappearance and death are on-going and no further details are 

available for release. Our thoughts are with the Calderon family during this difficult time. Anyone with 

information is encouraged to call the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigation’s Bureau at 707-784-7050. 

Callers may also remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867). 

 
Daniel Calderon (Photo Courtesy of the Calderon Family) 
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